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RE: AAJ's Justice Counts Seminar: 21st Annual Weekend with the Stars 
December 8-9, 2007 

Dear Ms. Littlepage: 

Thank you for serving as a faculty member at AAJ's Justice Counts Seminar: 2151 Annual 
Weekend with the Stars. Because of the generosity of speakers like you, we are able to offer 
AAJ members the best in substantive continuing legal education. 

We appreciate the effort that you put into speaking and recognize that you took time from your 
busy schedule to serve the members of AAJ. We are grateful to you for sharing your knowledge 
and expertise. A complimentary recording of your presentation is enclosed. If you missed any 
of the other sessions or topics, the complete audio or video recording can be ordered by calling 
Playback Now at (800) 241-7785. 

Thanks again for your invaluable contribution to AAJ programming. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Molly S. Laurence 
Associate Director, Colleges and Seminars 
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